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KNIGHTS	OF	COLUMBUS 

Grand	Knight’s	Report

	September	2013

by John Blaney, Grand Knight

It’s Family Month: Can you believe it? Sum-
mer is over and all of the kids are going back to 
school. Since Council 9487 has been asked to do 
more for our kids, we are planning a fun night at 
the church.

There will be games and time 
to make your own pizza, so please 
check your e-mails as we get 
closer to Sept. 28.

I do believe that August was 
again a successful month because 
we comfortably seated 125 people 
and fed them hamburgers and hot 
dogs with ice dream for dessert. 
It was also a very busy month 
behind the scenes with Brother John Ojeda work-
ing very hard to produce a balanced budget for the 
upcoming year.

Brother John also worked with our Brothers on 
our membership drive as well as beginning work 
on our Bill Breen ID Drive kickoff.

This month, Brother Mike Ulibarri will need 
help hosting a pancake breakfast in honor of our 
military on the second Sunday of the month.That 
will be replacing the usual coffee and doughnuts 
scheduled for that day. 

Also, Brother Mike will be putting on a bar-
beque for our members and their families before 
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Dates for Tootsie Roll
Drive are Oct.25-26-27

TOOTSIE ROLL?: Knights of Columbus volunteers will 
be a familiar sight next month when they are stationed at 
local markets to collect donations for the Tootsie Roll Drive.

by John Ojeda, Drive Chairman

We are preparing for this years fundraiser to 
help the Intellectually Disabled.  The dates are Oct. 
25-26- 27 with alternate dates of Nov. 15-16-17.

 The Scouts were out early this year and tied 
up most of the month of October but these dates 
work fine. Two dates insure us of plenty of Youth 
help from Santiago.

 I will need help for the first two Confirmation 
meetings where we get sign ups from those students.  
Those dates are Sept. 17, and 24.  

There are about 100 students in each class so 
we need about five or six people to help with sign 
ups. That will be from 8-9:30 p.m. on a Tuesday.

 Do not forget, if you get a call to help be prepared 
to say yes. Thatcamp, the Youth of our Community 
and the Caregivers
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  It is my great pleasure to introduce Chuck and Sylvia and why 
they are our chosen family of the month.

In 1966, at the age of 23, Chuck was already a Third Degree member 
of the KOFC at St John, the Evangelist Parish in Inglewood, Calif. 
He recalls being motivated to become a Knight in response to his 
admiration for the way his co-worker and mentor, Tony DiTomasso, 
was living his life as a faithful Catholic family man and long-time 
Knight of Columbus. 

Inactive for many years, Chuck sought reinstatement in 2000 to 
join his KOFC friends he had been grouping with at St. Cecilia’s in 
Tustin. He transferred to Bishop Johnson Council in 2005 after mov-
ing from Irvine to Lake Forest and to Santiago de Compostela Parish. 

For the past several months, Chuck has been a steadfast volunteer 
on the Monday/Tuesday mobile home park recycle and paper collec-
tion team, a big part of our enviable recycling program. Something 
he got into by accident, so to speak. 

It started last year at a Forest Gardens dinner when tablemate Bob 
Morgan mentioned he needed a substitute for the following Monday 
recycling pickup. Chuck said he’d do it, thinking it would be a one 
time deal, but he liked it and the rest is history. 

Sylvia and Chuck are regulars to our KOFC events like the Val-
entine Dance and Party and Lenten dinners. They  support Father 
Marc’s Orphanage. Although maintaining a low profile, so far at 
Santiago, previously at St. Cecilia Chuck and Sylvia were active 
as Eucharistic Ministers , Prison Ministers, and as Lenten Fish Fry 
crew members.

They met by chance one night at the Chi-Rho Catholic Singles 
Club at St. Eugene Church in Inglewood  in 1963 and were married 
at St. Eugene’s shortly afterwards. They will be celebrating their 
50th anniversary in November. 
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Knight	of	the	Month

Family	of	the	Month

Chuck	and	Sylvia	Agozino

 Patrick Nieblas, a frequent and willing participant in Council 
events, is our honoree for August.

He and wife Kathy grew up in Southern California and celebrate 
their 28th wedding anniversary next month. They raised four won-
derful children, Jessie 27, who just earned her Master Degree from 
Tulane; Ali 24, graduated from San Diego State with her teaching 
credentia;, Tim, 21, who is enrolled in an EMT course; and Edward 
18, entering his seventh week of Marine Corp Booth Camp.   

Pat has worked at Boeing 30 years, and is currently a C-17 data 
analyst. He is going on my 20th season coaching wrestling at El Toro 
High School, where he is an alumni.

He enjoys being part of a community he grew up in. As his kids 
often quote him: “I remember when this was all Orange Groves.”

A true Catholic from his childhood through fatherhood, we are 
very proud to nominate Pat as Knight of the Month.

– John Blaney, GK 

                See FAMILY page 5

Patrick	Nieblas



  We’ve all heard all the pros and cons of why we need a cathedral 
for the Orange Diocese. 

This month’s talk will be an attempt to focus on the decision that 
we are all being called upon to make. 

Who will use the cathedral and who will pay for it?  
      – Jay Donahue
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                                         Income
                                      
                                        2012-13          2012-13      2013-2014 
                                        Proposed          Actual        Proposed 
            
Total Charitable           $38,500      $35,735.958          $34,830
Total Council               $12,500      $12,581.02            $13,500          
Total Special Events    $12,200      $15,208.00            $16,600
Total Social Income       $6,300        $7,419.68              $8,920         

Total Income          $73,850.00      $70,994.65            $70,850                                                    
                                           
    Expenses
                         
                  2012-13         2012-13      2013-2014 
                                         Proposed          Actual        Proposed 
                                       
 Total Charitable             $37,150         34.688.72       $33,800
Total Council                    $1,200            $696.64         $2,200 
Total Special Events       $11,700          $6,256.21        $13,200
Total Social Expenses       $4,450           3,340.92         $5,200
Total Administrative       $18,000        $17,734.95       $19,450        

Total Expenses               $72,500       $72,717.44        $73,850 
                                       

 Funds on hand as of June 30, 2013
                                        Checking                        $12,039.42
                                        Strategic Fund                $50,052.89
                                        Total                               $62,092.31                                                                              

                                           
   

A summary of the Budget proposed for the 2013-2014 Columbian 
year.  Suggestions were received at  three previous Officers meetings. 
Members will vote on the Budget at the Sept. 4 General meeting. 

 Please plan to attend.     
                               –   John Ojeda, PGK, Financial Secretary

2013-2014	Proposed	Budget
 It is finally official in Knight-

line, so now I have the great 
pleasure of honoring our two Star 
Councils for 2012-2013.

Congratulations to Bishop 
William Johnson Council 9487, 
Mike Sofka Grand Knight and 
Council of the Rock 15065, Ed 
Camacho Grand Knight.  

Both those fine Councils 
achieved their membership and 
insurance goals 
a l o n g  w i t h 
completing the 
application for 
the Columbian 
Award.

I am look-
ing forward to 
presenting your 
Star Award at 
your Council’s 
business meet-
ing as soon as I receive from 
Supreme.

•••
More congratulations are in 

order to Cardinal McIntyre Coun-
cil 6332, Bert Munoz, GK, for 
achieving the Columbian award 
and St. Nicholas Council 10590, 
Sam Stevens Grand Knight for 
the Columbian/Founders Award. 
I look forward to presenting your 
awards.

I am so pleased that we had 
a complete sweep as all four of 
our Councils received these pres-
tigious Supreme Awards.

Please remember the member-
ship goal set by Supreme-“one 
man per Council per month.”

Councils have the tendency 
to take the summer off, but this 
will make reaching our goals for 

Our	Council,	
15065	earn
star	status
John Piccolo, District Deputy 102

District	Deputy’s	Message

             See DD REPORT page 4

A	Call	to	Action	.	.	.
  Catholic Men’s Fellowship



Gene Ganley Recycling Report

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, 

Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 

David Farage, 
Hector Guzman, 

Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

John Honus, 
Roger Cazian,

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan.

– Compiled by George Nothhelfer

Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday VolunteersAugust was good, but
more early help needed 

DD REPORT:                                    

by George Nothhelfer, Program Chair
    ForAugust, the recycling program collected 
$2,131. This raised our total, all-time earnings 
to $368,737.  The dedication that we have is 
great, ensures us a very successful program.  
We look forward to seeing all of you Saturday, 
Sept. 14.

We had a great day in August and were very busy. However, we 
need more Knights to appear (more of our new guys) to come on 
the second Saturday morning of the month try it out. You’ll like it 
and it is for a great cause. 

We did have support, but need more Knights earlier in the day, 
from 7-10 a.m. This is when we bring in all of the recyclables from 

the two mobile home parks and there is a lot of 
product to go through. 

This is a monthly program and a great way 
to help us out in the greatest contribution to our 
councils success.   We no longer have the teens to 
help out since they no longer need hours.

We initiated our new storage area and it is 
working great.  This will allow us to hold more 
bins and be more efficient in processing our re-
cyclables.  We have also installed the no parking 
signs that came out very nice.

If anyone has any leads on businesses, including 
architectural companies that have excess catalogs 
they are willing to donate, please let me know.

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success.  You have no idea what additional time and effort is spent 
by these people until you come and investigate. 

Our system is now more efficient and we are able to process our 
pickups more quickly than we have in the past.  

We invite any of you to stop and visit this important operation 
anytime between 7-8 a.m. on Monday or Tuesday.  These people 
are not all retiree’s that help. Several of us have full time jobs.  We 
generate 40 percent or more of our program from this group. We 
need more of our retiree’s to help for a couple of hours on Mondays 
and Tuesdays.  Everyone has a good time.

Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed below:
Dan Ramella, Bob Morgan, George Nothhelfer, Richard Mills, 

Gerry H. Dubois, John Teeter, Ricardo Teano, Don Blankenship, Jose 
Lopez, Bob Grabot, Stewart Imagawa, Bob Kupfert, Jay Donahue, 
Ramon Navarro, David Atkins, Dick Gregg, Claude Makin, Tom 
Lucas, Alfonso Lopez, Chuck Agazino, Patrick Nieblas, Domingo 
Roldon, Anthony Gionet Gonzales, David Keele, Ron Fernandez, 
Clete Menke, Pat Larkin, Julia Gionet Gonzales, Mike Sofica, Rich-
ard Ingrassia.

Star award all that more difficult.
•••
On a personal note, I do not 

know how to fully express my 
gratitude for all your prayers, 
cards, masses, and well wishes 
during my battle with esophageal 
cancer.  

One thing I have learned is 
what a high percentage of my true 
friends come from the Knights of 
Columbus. 

 I am convalescing at home and 
will hopefully be attending your 
September business meeting.  

God bless, John.

 From page 3

            - Page 4 -
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by Rich Mills

Here is our most recent  “Love Thy Neighbor” update.
On Aug. 17, we went Tijuana,. Mexico to Jose Maria parish in 

order to help Sr. Alicia with some needed repairs on the church. What 
a great time and what a great trip!

    The Holy Spirit was with us from the get-go.  The entire crew 
traveled in one vehicle. So with supplies and tools loaded-up, the 
four of us arrived at the church in TJ, said some brief hellos and 
immediately got to work. Julio Martinez, Jay Donahue and myself 
began scraping and prepping weather-damaged window casings in 
the church.  Ana Martinez washed windows and Jay also helped 
install building paper and lath on an exterior bathroom addition.

By 1 p.m. we had the core of the work well under control. Later, 
we joined the community for Mass. It was a great time to reflect why 
the Lord wants us here in the first place. Back to work after Mass.

    When we were done,  we could not believe how much we 
were able to accomplish. We even had some time to meet and have 
a snack with Sr. Alicia where we got to know one another,  and 
learned about the parish, the community, their needs and how we 
might assist them in the future.

     We left Sr. Alicia with a donated Home Depot credit card, some 
other donated supplies, as well as Living Faith books in Spanish and 
an invitation to meet with us and our brother Knights at the Oct. 16 
Officers meeting.

     Even if you are not an officer, please know that you are invited 
(and encouraged) to show up at this meeting to meet Sr. Alicia and 
get to know a little more about her and her cause.

     Thank you Brothers for your support and please remember 
this ministry in your prayers. God Bless.

Love Thy Neighbor ministry
makes a difference in Mexico

GK REPORT:                                    
From page 1

general meeting. Brother Mike 
says, “What a great way to be 
satisfied and go to the meeting.”

We would love to see 100-plus 
members  show up for the meeting 
full from dinner.

As I have said before, this 
Columbian Year will be all about 
charity, and Council 9487 would 
like to get all our new members 
involved with that mission. 

In the first month at the church 
barbeque, Council 9487 had three 
new members get involved and 
this month at the Ice Cream So-
cial, we had five new members 
get involved. 

That’s great, but now I’m call-
ing on all new members to stretch 
out and help with the upcoming 
activities.

The next two months will be 
very busy, so please open your e-
mails frequently and check those 
that are sent out at the beginning 
of each week so you can plan on 
attending these events

They have three adult children, 
Jeanette, Diane and Robert. They 
have four grandchildren: Sarah 
20, Owen 17, Benjamin 14, and 
Georgia, 8, all living locally.

 They are proud of all their 
grandchildren, especially Sarah, 
who recently became a certifi-
cated LVN. 

She is continuing her educa-
tion toward an eventual RN de-
gree, while working at medical 
office. 

They appreciate the good folks 
in our Council they have met, so 
far, and look forward to meeting 
more of us. 

Our congratulations to this 
most deserving family of the 
month. Vivat Jesu !

         – Ricardo Teano

FAMILY:                                    
 From page 2

Welcome	new	member	Steve	Jiron
by  Ricardo Teano, Membership Committee                  
                

  A hearty welcome to our newest KOFC family member Michael 
Steven Jiron. His membership did not come from Ricardo’s long  
file of prospects. It came from the Supreme Membership Referral 
Department. 

 See NEW MEMBER page 7

Steve had  inquired earlier on his own 
initiative, that he is very interested  to join 
the KofC. The Supreme send the informa-
tion to  DD John Piccolo of District 112 of 
this inquiry, who in turn informed us of this 
good fortune.

Through Steve’s  outstanding efforts, he 
is now the newest member of our council. 
His welcoming and membership ceremony 
done Aug. 22, was at St Bonaventure Church 
in Huntington Beach. In addition, his son 
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               Program Chairman’s Report
            Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also, refer to the Council calendar on the 
last page of this Newsletter. Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman, Mike Lynch, michael-
lynch@catholic.org (949) 837-9342, if you have an item(s) to present at the next Council General 
Business meeting. Email the Program Chairman with any articles you request be included in this  
Newsletter.

September	2013
9/2,3 Monday, Tuesday Mobile Home Park Recycling
9/4 Wednesday General Meeting, decade of the Rosary at 7:20, meeting begins at 7:30
9/6 First Friday adoration
9/8 Pancake Breakfast, Coffee and doughnuts canceled
9/9,10 Monday, Tuesday Mobile Home Park Recycling
9/14 Recyling, 7 a.m.-noon in church parking lot. 
9/16,17 Monday, Tuesday Mobile Home Park Recycling
9/18 Orange County Catholic Prayer Breakfast www.occatholicprayerbreakfast.com
9/18 Officers meeting, all are welcome
9/21 Third Degree Huntington Beach
9/23, 24 Monday, Tuesday Mobile Home Park Recycling
9/26 Chapter Business Meeting
9/30, 10/1 Monday, Tuesday Mobile Home Park Recycling
 
Look	for	more	upcoming	events	by	e-mail-	E-mail	Brother	PGK	Steve	Eggert,	steveeg-

gert@gmail.com.	if	you	are	not	getting	his	e-mails
                                                        

Scheduled	Ceremonials
   									First	Degree

Sept. 3   Holy Spirit 9667, Holy Spirit Parish Hall, Tuesday 17270 Ward St, Fountain Valley.
Candidates 7 p.m., Degree, 7:30.
 Sept. 11 St Columban 3926, St. Columban Council Hall, Wednesday, 7836 Westminster 

Ave., Westminster. 7, 7:30 p.m.
 Sept. 12 Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 12451, St. Edwards School (Knight Hall), Thursday, 

33926 Calle la Primavera, Dana Point. 7, 7:30 p.m.
Sept. 14 Santa Ana Council 1842 (Spanish ) Immaculate Heart of Mary, Saturday, 1100 S. 

Center, Santa Ana. 5:30, 6 p.m. 
 Sept. 16 Father Kass 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall, Monday, 8410 Kass Dr. Buena Park. 7,7:30.
Sept. 19 St. Timothy’s 12834, St. Timothy’s Catholic Church, 28192 Crown Valley Parkway, 

Laguna Niguel. 6:45, 7 p.m.
 Sept. 25 Bishop Thomas Conaty Council 5385, St. Cecilia Church Annex, Wednesday, 130 

Main St., Tustin.7,  7:30 p.m.
					Second	Degree

Sept. 22 District 110, Fr. Kass Council Hall, Sunday ,8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park 1, 1:30 p.m.
     Sept. 24 District 108, St. Marys by the Sea, Tuesday, 321 10th St.,Huntington Beach. 7, 7:
30.                                                           

Third	Degree

Sept, 21 District 108, Fountain Valley Estates Saturday, 1320 Talbert Ave., Fountain Valley 

                See REPORT page 7
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August		Program		Highlights

1.Comittee Reports, New Business 

a.  4th Degree Patriotism calls us to greater defense against 
the increasing attacks against the Church.

b. Modernist Philosophy of Moral Relativism has worked 
its way into our lives and into the Church. We have to be aware 
of its effects on our selves.

c. Texas BBQ was a great success with profits, about $400.
d. For First Friday Adoration, don’t forget to show up at 

the assigned hour and sign up if you aren’t. There is no better 
company than our Lord Jesus Christ.

e. Remembe to pay dues.
f. When participating in events be mindful of the budget.
g. Ushers need a roster to report to Ken Allen.
h. Mens Parish Retreat at Madre Dolorosa Sept. 20, 21, 22.
i. We must have a greater appreciation for our youth to keep 

them involved in parish life.
j. For 10:30 Mass, ushers may contact Ben Newinski.
k. $1,800 to be set aside for youth appreciation.
2.Treasurer and Financial Secretary Report

Checking Account Balance - $11,251.16
S1 Balance - $6,144.37
S2 Balance - $26,239

– Compiled by Pedro David Espinosa, Recorder
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9:30, 10:15.
Ceremonials

	 	 	 	 	 First	 	 Degrees : St. Colum-
ban’s Council 3926, Westminster. 
Second Wednesday of odd months 
Holy Spirit Council 9667, Foun-
tain Valley, First Tuesday of odd  
months. Father Kass Council 3526, 
Buena Park, third Monday of every 
month. Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 
12451, Dana Point, second Thurs-
day of odd months. St. Bonaven-
ture Council 6020, Immaculate 
Heart of Mary (Spanish). Third 
Thursday of even months, Second 
Saturday.
       	Second	Degrees:		
								District 94, Buena Park, fourth 
Sunday of odd months. District 91 
Holy Spirit 9667, First Tuesday in 
February, June and October. Dis-
trict 92, St Columban 3926, Sec-
ond Wednesday in even months. 
District 97, San Clemente, fourth 
Wednesday of even months.

Protocol For  Exemplifications
Candidates and observers will 

dress in a manner fitting the dignity 
of Formal Knights of Columbus 
Ceremonials. Collared shirts, dress 
slacks, socks and shoes are the 
minimum standard. Shorts, tee shirts, 
sandals, jeans and similarly casual 
attire are inappropriate. A jacket and 
tie are the desired standard for Third 
Degree Exemplifications.

First degree candidates should 
arrive with a Council Representative, 
preferably the Financial Secretary, 
who has his signed form 100 which 
has been read and approved by the 
Candidate’s Council. The represen-
tative will provide the candidate’s 
Rosary, Membership Card, and copy 
of “These Men We Call Knights” to 
Host Council. He will also certify 
that the Candidate has signed the 
gainingCouncil’s Constitutional 
Role prior to arriving at Exemplifica-
tion.Notify the Chapter Ceremonials 
Chairman in case of change.

 From page 6
REPORT:                                    

NEW MEMBER:                            
From page 5

Damian, 22,, has also signed the form 100 to join us next month.
GK John Blaney  has been very keen on talking to the new mem-

bers to really get themselves  involved  in the name of Charity and 
volunteerism and  to get the most out of this fellowship. 

But not to this new member Steve, he already was at our Texas 
Style Barbeque Dinner Party,  helping out dishing the beans even 
before he became a member. Welcome on board Steve and pretty 
soon Damian to our good council.  Instruct me O Lord, in the way 
of your statutes.



Council 9487 Advertising Corner
ACCESS >

Exterminator Service Inc.
Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >

       
       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

YourCarsultant.com
“Making car buying and selling simple”

                       Eric Schechter
      Automobile Consultant

    Phone (949) 842-1566           Fax: (949) 586-8275
   www.yourcarsultant.com     yourpilot111@msn.com 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

More Ads on Next Page
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Advertising Rates:  The cost is $60 a year 
for a business card size ad, and $40 a year 
for each additional business card size (3.5 
inches x 2 inches) purchased (If you pur-
chase and ad the size of two business cards, 
the cost is $100/year.)   Get  your  business 
card advertised in the next issue of this 
Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo 
Teano now at  273-8940. 
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Pray for 
World Peace
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net
Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster Jerry 
Delmore jcdelmore@
cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling 
George Nothhelfer, 859-3203 
Gene Ganley, PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds (949) 265-
3408 
rreynolds@bwslaw.com
KofC Insurance Field Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

Many things happen in our lives every year. We at Bishop Johnson 
Council wish to make sure we keep you informed.  To do so we have 
asked many times for information to acknowledge you and your wife.  
Also we want you to learn about the Knights all over the world.

Are you getting the monthly Columbia magazine from Supreme? It’s 
full of news and religious articles every month.  If you moved or are 
not getting the magazine please let me know.  Confirm you address so 
I can make sure it is on Supreme records correctly.

Did you see your birthday, and  your wife’s birthday,  and your anni-
versary acknowledged in the monthly Council newsletter this last year?  
If not send me the information, simply the month and day.

You can email me at john.ojeda@cox.net or call me at 949-813-4320, 
or leave a message at my home phone 949-595-0990. –  JOhn Ojeda, FS

Send	us	birthdays,	anniversaries
and	help	us	keep	you	informed
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September
Birthdays

September
Anniversaries

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

02 Pat/Barbara Walloch

02 Richard/Rachel Pineros

03 Ron/Barbara Ramirez

05 Kevin/Marilyn Sabicer

05 Alfonso/El;sa Lopez

07 Thomas/Linda Haas

11 Joe/Marilyn Bartholomew

12 Don/Linda Bibona

12 Don/Theresa Pooters

14 John/Virginia Osley

16 Rolland/Teresa Stokes

23 Robert/Linda Desmond

25 Ken/Janine Hartzig

25 Rudolph/Abby Quiroz

25 Gene/Jeanine Sansone  

26 Robert/Lorraine Epperson

26 Timothy/Marty Neuville

27 James/Nancy Lamperis

28 John/Ann Marie Blaney

16 Beau Kellen 

16 Rene Linares

16 Margaret Marchica

17 Hugo Hinshaw

18 Lupe Kloer

18 Linda Ravgiala

19 Patrick Hunt

20 Sean Renden

20 Donna Hinshaw

21 William Studley

21 Miles Sonnenfeld

22 Patricia Piecuch

22 Diane Reynolds

23 Muriel Bovin

24  Jeff Carta

25 Patrick Bole

26 Norma Laudencia 

26 Theresa Stokes

26 Tracie Eggert

26 Hermine Okoebor

26 George Zettel

27 Andy Kotnik Jr.

30 Delbert Matonic

01 Dom Laudencia 
02 Michael Diaz
03  Mark Peters
03  Susan Gordon
03 Joe Strauss
03 Dagmar Mena
03 Jeffrey Rodriguez
04 Harry Milby
04 Joseph Baumgartner
04 Paul Camacho
05 Marty Neuville
05 William Johnson
05 Stewart Imagawa
06 Marilyn Sabicer          
08 Carol Glasow
08 Steve Dubiansky
09 Hector Guzman
10 Ellen Burolla
11 Edward Nainoa
11 Barbara Casabianca
14 Michael Klett
14 Jodie Nopper 
15 Allison Diesel

       15 Jeannine Sansone

       15 Jeanine Hartsig

       16 Joseph DeProspero
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K of C Bishop William R. Johnson 
Council 9487  

 September 2013      

First Friday
Adoration.

Labor Day Gen Meeting
7:30 p.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Patriots
Day

Chapter
Meeting

Officers
Meeting
7:30 p.m.

Recycling
7-noon

Men’s 
Retreat
Madre 
Doloroso

Men’s
 Retreat
Madre 
Doloroso

Men’s 
Retreat
Madre 
Doloroso

Pancake        
Breakfast
Parish Hall

Summer Fun
Night

Mobil Park
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Prayer
Breakfast


